
COVID measures for a pleasant & safe stay!

Our bar is open daily from 09:00 to 00:00;
Breakfast. Our breakfast is buffet style in the restaurant. The walk-in times are as follows: 07.30, 08.00, 08.30, 09.00, 09.30 and 10.00.  You reserve
your walk-in time at the reception desk during check-in;
Lunch. During the afternoon you can order from our lunch menu in our bar.
Dinner. At De Zeeuwse Stromen it is possible to have an à la carte dinner every day. The walk-in times are as follows: 17.30, 18.00, 18.30, 19.00, 19.30
and 20.00.You can reserve a table for dinner at the reception and after 14.00 hours in our restaurant. 

Here is a brief explanation of our current policy with regard to COVID-19. We apply the guidelines and advice of both the RIVM and the Safety Region Zealand.
These measures apply until further notice. IIn concrete terms this means - in addition to the basic rules - the following:

Corona access control
The corona access control is set to expire on February 25, 2022, along with the requirement to wear a mouth mask and keep one and a half meters distance.  

Testing
In case of symptons the advice is to stay at home and to have a test done. 

Cleaning & disinfection points 
Additional cleaning rounds are carried out by our housekeeping department, paying particular attention to door handles, stair railings, public toilets, etc. We
also carry out periodic ozone disinfection activities in our hotel rooms and general areas. Disinfection points are located at various places in our hotel. 

Food & Drink

Facilities
Our facilities (indoor pool, wellness, sauna and dressing room) are open for use by our hotel guests. 
When entering these facilities please use a bath towel. 

We remain at your entire disposal for any further inquiries you might have.



Have a pleasant stay!


